
TOWN HALL BUILDING COMMITTEE  
 
The Town of Rutland has established a Building Committee to investigate, recommend and project 
manage the construction of a new Town Hall and Garage facility.  The Board is soliciting 3 additional 
members to join Supervisor Sue Williams and Supervisor Mark Porter fulfilling this role.  The work 
involved will include developing and implementing a communications plan to keep residents informed 
about the project.  It will also include reviewing responses to the Town's RFP, and subsequent winnowing 
to building design/construction finalists and eventually presentation to the Town electors for project 
approval and financing.  The role will last until the building is constructed and occupied, approximately 2 
years.  Meetings will be regularly scheduled but may be called as issues arise.  Attendance is essential 
as is active participation.  This is an important project for the Town and we appreciate your interest and 
involvement!  Please express your interest by emailing the Town Chair, Kent Knutson 
at ChairKnutson@town.rutland.wi.us with your interest, background, availability and contact information. 
  

 


